
From: Patricia Cole-Stever   
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 5:14 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Complaint regarding Allotted Response time 
 

To the Attention of the City Clerk of the City of Hamilton 
 
I am writing to lodge a complaint and express my dissatisfaction with the decision to only 
provide the Ancaster Village Heritage Community, its supporters and all community members 
with a short, 6-day response time to express concerns, objections and comments to the City of 
Hamilton Planning Committee regarding the proposed development at the corner of Rousseaux 
and Wilson Streets in Ancaster (Subject Property: 442, 450, 454, 462 Wilson St., E, Ancaster).  
 

I understand that a City staff report is due to be released on February 9/22 regarding this site 
and then the Planning Committee meeting regarding it, is set less than a week later, on 
February 15th/22 to release their decision on it.  This is an unacceptably short time frame and I 
respectfully ask that more time be provided so that all who wish to respond can, and further, 
that their submissions be absorbed and considered in full by the Planning Committee. 
 

Respectfully, 
Patti Cole-Stever 
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